
 
 

 
           
            27th July 2015 
To Commissioner,          
Pune Municipal Corporation, 
Pune. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Subject: Public notice no. 1/207 dated 22.07.2015 in Navbharat on 23.07.2015 
 

1. As Tree Officer has been removed, public notice has become redundant 

2.        By wanting such large scale tree cutting all over Pune is evident that the erstwhile Tree Officer was not 
conserving green cover but desecrating it 

3.        Bombay High Court order requires that public notice must be given in daily newspapers in all local 
languages. This has been published only an obscure newspaper such as Navbharat  

4.      Public notices should be uploaded on PMC’s website under section 4 of the RTI Act 2005 

5.      Time period of only 5 days (of which two days are holidays) is not acceptable as it ensure that no citizen 
has the time to see the notice and to submit objection well in time 

6.        Notice was not posted on trees as per requirement 

7. Number of types of trees is not specified in the notice. 

8. If branches of trees are obstructing, they can be trimmed, not cut. 

 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Qaneez Sukhrani 
Secretary 
Cell # 9822056782 / 8975856782 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


